
  
 

 

 
EASTER BINGO 
How wonderful it was to welcome so many of you to our Easter Bingo event on Wednesday when 
great fun was had by all who attended!  The sum of £664.60 was raised which will be used for 
additional resources for our pupils. A big thank you to the parents, volunteers and staff who 
organised the event – gwaith bedigedig pawb!   
 
SCHOOL MEAL PRICE INCREASE 
With effect from 29th April the price of a Primary School Dinner will be £2.40 per day. Please 
remember to check your child’s Dinner Account at the beginning of each week and top it up for all 
dinners required for that week. Thank you. 
 
SMOKING 
As you are probably aware both Ysgol Y Waun school sites are smoke free zones. Please could we 
politely ask parents / family members to refrain from smoking by the school entrances / gates so that 
any children passing by are not affected by smoke fumes.  Thank you for your consideration in this 
matter.  
 
THANK YOU  
A big, big thank you to all of the children and staff for their hard work in preparing for and performing 
at this morning’s Easter Service.  It was a fantastic celebration and much enjoyed by all.  Well done 
everyone!! 
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CRIW CYMRAEG WEEKLY UPDATE! 
In order to raise funds to enable us to invite Welsh artists/ visitors to work with our 

children or arrange special Welsh themed activities the Criw Cymraeg will be holding a 

“Sel Ben Bwrdd” (Table Top Sale) on Thursday, 16th May, 3.30 p.m. to 5 p.m. on 

the Chapel Lane site at a cost of £5 per stall.  

A perfect opportunity to have a “Spring Clean” over the Easter holidays!  

If you would like to book a table please send the £5 fee in a sealed envelope with 

your name clearly marked on the front for the attention of Mrs Pearce in the 

Chapel Lane office. We will also be holding a raffle – donations for prizes would be 

much appreciated – diolch yn fawr!  

 

Pasg Hapus pawb oddi wrth y Criw Cymraeg!!  

 (Happy Easter everyone from the Criw Cymraeg)  

 

 
May I take this opportunity to thank all of our children for their hard work and 

dedication this term and to you all for your continued support to Ysgol Y Waun.  
On behalf of all of the staff we would like to wish you a very 

HAPPY EASTER! 
 

School re-opens on Tuesday 30th April 
 


